
 

We are glad you are here! 
We love providing a safe & neutral space for families to visit. Our space allows for 
flexibility, giving families the ability to schedule visits around work and school. Our space 
provides games, puzzles, toys, and creative options for parents and kids to play and 
bond.  

THINGS TO KNOW 

Our facility is opened, sanitized, and closed by a Foster Village Peoria Volunteer. They 
are not staff, and are not paid for their time. Please be respectful of the volunteers. 

●​ Please arrive on time. 
●​ Put toys away when done. 
●​ Throw away wrappers & trash from food. 
●​ Do not enter the visit room until the visit supervisor is there. 
●​ Please respect our volunteers time and leave at the designated end time.  
●​ Please be respectful while using the facility. 
●​ Please let families using the space be aware that most questions or 

needs should be directed to the supervisor of the visit, unless it’s a 

question about our space. Our volunteer is happy to help with finding 

bathrooms, the first aid kit, or adjusting the air conditioner unit. 

REMINDER: When using our space for visits, a supervisor must be provided by agency 
or foster family. Our volunteer has not been trained & should not be involved in the visit 
or with individuals. Our volunteer will be in the Foster Village Office across the hall 
during the visit, per our contract agreement with University United Methodist Church. 
Also, we have a first aid kit available & can be requested if needed. 

 



 
Make sure to check out our J.E.M bookshelves & feel free to send one 
book with the children to take with them, so they can enjoy it again!   

Foster Village Peoria reserves the right to deny future visits for individuals, if the rules & expectations are not followed, for 
the safety and respect for our volunteers. Thank you for understanding & being respectful 
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